

GREETINGS!

In the name of the One who loves us and holds us dear

We are an inclusive community on Locke Street, dedicated to seeking justice, loving kindness and walking humbly with God. We are a progressive church with traditional elements to

our service and quite a lot of music. We welcome people who are questioning. We dress informally and understand that children often run around and make noise.

A Message from the Board

Wednesday, September 10th ~ Official Board Meeting @7:30
All are welcome at any board meeting! If you would like to attend, please contact the office for more information, melrose@melroseunited.ca

Upcoming Services At Melrose!

Summer services have moved to the Chapel!

Sunday, July 20 ~ Worship Service with Mary Parsons

Sunday, July 27 ~ Worship Service with Rev Eun-Joo Park

Sunday, August 3 ~ Worship Service with Mary Parsons

Sunday, August 10 ~ Worship Service with Rev Margot Feyerer

Sunday, August 17 ~ Worship Service with Rev Eun-Joo Park

SUNDAY WORSHIP DATES AT MELROSE

July 13, 2025

July 20, 2025

July 27, 2025

August 3, 2025

Connect With Us



<u>melroseuc</u>



melroseunitedchurch



melroseunited.ca



<u>amelroseunited.ca</u>

86 Homewood Avenue Hamilton, ON L8P 2M4









Jam Jars Needed!

Its jamming time again! We are in need of 250ml and 500ml jars. Please drop them off at the office. No spaghetti sauce jars or other glass! Thanks!



Melrose Congregation's 100th Anniversary Join the Celebration!

On November 13th, we will joyfully celebrate the 100th anniversary of our Melrose congregation! Throughout the month of November, we're planning special events to honor our rich history and look forward to a bright future. If you're interested in helping plan our anniversary celebrations or have ideas to share, please reach out to Libby or Gwyn by July 31st. Planning meetings will begin in late August or early September. We'd love to have your input as we prepare for this meaningful milestone! Contact Gwyn at gwynxag@gmail.com or Libby at cook_feenstra@hotmail.ca.

In Memorium

John F Disher, passed away on July 7, 2025. John's mother was an active member of Melrose for many years and his brother Rev Harry Disher was sponsored by Melrose when he was a candidate for ordination. A Celebration of Life for John will be held on Saturday, August 9th from 2pm to 6pm at the Royal Canadian Legion in Lynden.



Looking Ahead!

Community Knitting and Crochet

Saturday, July 19th ~ **9:30am** - **11:30am** ~ Bring your current project and materials, beginners welcome! Coffee, tea and snacks will be provided. Please enter through the doors off of the Stanley Ave parking lot.





Progressive Euchre

Friday, **July 25th @7:00pm** ~ Doors open at 6:30pm, games start at 7:30pm sharp! Beginners welcome! You do not need a partner! Please enter through the doors off of the Stanley Ave Parking lot.

Social Media at Melrose

Did you know? Melrose has an active social media presence on <u>Facebook</u> and <u>Instagram</u>! Check out our pages for information on Melrose events, the wider church and for messages of inspiration!



A Message From the Office

Next week, Sue will be in the office Monday and Tuesday from 9am to 2pm and then away on holidays from Wednesday, July 23rd to Wednesday July 30th. There will be no newsletter that week. The bulletin will be available on our website as usual!

In July & August the office will usually be open Wednesday, Thursday & Friday from 9:00am to 2:00pm.

Please be sure to submit your items for the bulletin or newsletter by the beginning of each week. Kindly email melrose@melroseunited.ca. Thank you!







